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The start of the academic year is a good time to brush up on emergency
preparedness procedures, particularly for hurricane evacuations. In this video,
Tulane University Police Department Supt. Jon Barnwell discusses how to prepare for
the possibility of tropical weather.

For more information visit Tulane’s emergency preparedness website.
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